Notice for Students

- 1. PG meetings will be held every month and students can submit their proposals to the office anytime. However, proposals submitted at least seven calendar/working days prior to the meeting date will be considered for review. Otherwise the proposals will be reviewed in the next PG meeting.
- 2. Students must complete and obtain minimum CGPA (i.e., 2.65) in at least four courses before submitting the thesis proposal.
- 3. From now on, new students will not be allowed to take thesis credits in their first semester.

Dr. Sonia Binte Murshed

Post-graduate Coordinator, IWFM